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Judith M Larson                                                                                                                February 11, 2020 
1142 Lois Ct 
Shoreview, MN 55126 
 
Septic System Compliance 
 
Dear Judith M Larson, 
 
On November 24, 1980 Washington County issued a septic system installation permit for a system 
located at 6786 St. Croix Trail South. On September 16, 2019 the Washington County Department of 
Public Health and Environment (Department) received a compliance inspection report conducted by 
Shelley L Schlomka finding the septic system to be compliant. On January 29, 2020 the Department 
received a compliance inspection report conducted by David R Brown finding the septic system to be 
noncompliant. 
 
As two valid compliance inspection reports with different conclusions were officially submitted to the 
Department, the homeowner Judith M Larson requested the County offer an opinion regarding the 
compliance of the system. The periodically saturated soil dispute process laid out in Washington County 
Ordinance #206 section 8.13 was followed. 
 
The Washington County Department of Public Health and Environment used the following information 
in making a periodically saturated soil dispute determination: 

1. Washington County septic system permit issued November 24, 1980. 
2. A compliance inspection report submitted to the Department by Shelley Schlomka on September 

16, 2019. 
3. A compliance inspection report submitted to the Department by Dave R Brown on January 29, 

2020 
 
Based on the information provided, the Department has determined the septic system to be compliant as 
found by Shelley Schlomka’s September 2019 compliance inspection report. I have attached the original 
certification of compliance the Department issued September 17, 2019. If you have any questions please 
contact me at 651-430-6741 or tyler.dale@co.washington.mn.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tyler Dale 
Senior Environmental Specialist 
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REGARDING A RECENT SEPTIC SYSTEM COMPLIANCE INSPECTION

The Washington County Department of Public Health and Environment (Department) administers Subsurface
Sewage Treatment System (SSTS) regulations in Washington County. On 09/16/2019 the Department received a
Certificate of Compliance from D. Schlomka Inc. for an SSTS located at 6786 St Croix Trl S, Town Of Denmark
which was inspected on 09/09/2019.

This Certificate of Compliance establishes that the SSTS meets the minimum standards in local ordinance for an
existing system. This determination is valid for a period of three years from the date of the inspection unless
otherwise modified by the regulatory authority.

Please contact Tyler Dale, Environmental Specialist at 651-430-6741 or Tyler.Dale@co.washington.mn.us with any
questions.

Sincerely,

Gary Bruns
Environmental Program Supervisor

Government Center • 14949 62nd Street North — P.O. Box 6, Stillwater, Minnesota 55082-0006
Phone: 651-430-6655 • Fax: 651-430-6730 • TTY: 651-430-6246

www.co.washington.mn.us
Equal Employment Opportunity / Affirmative Action

1 of 1 1/24/2020, 9:45 AM


